
 
 

	
February	2017	
	
	
	
Dear	Friends,	
	
The	Massapequa	Chiefs	Ice	Hockey	Club	is	excited	to	once	again	host	their	annual	Awards	Dinner.		The	
event	will	be	held	on	April	6,	2017	at	The	Riviera	in	Massapequa.		Last	year	over	230	people	attended	
and	enjoyed	this	event.	
	
Our	Awards	Dinner	is	the	culmination	of	the	season	and	a	time	when	we	recognize	the	accomplishments	
of	these	fine	young	women	and	men.	
	
Massapequa	Chiefs	Ice	Hockey	Club	has	approximately	90	players	from	6th	grade	through	12th	grade.		It	
is	a	community	club	whose	purpose	is	to	promote	the	education,	enjoyment	and	competitive	benefits	of	
youth	ice	hockey.			We	strive	to	teach	the	valuable	lessons	of	youth	athletics	that	can	be	equated	to	
everyday	life:		work	hard,	play	fair,	and	love	what	you	do.		Please	visit	our	website	to	learn	more	about	
the	Massapequa	Chiefs	Ice	Hockey	teams,	www.massapequachiefshockey.com.	
	
The	Awards	Dinner	has	been	very	successful	for	us	in	the	past	and	that	would	not	have	been	possible	
without	the	generous	support	of	businesses	such	as	yours.	
	
By	way	of	this	letter,	we	are	kindly	asking	you	for	a	donation	such	as	merchandise	or	gift	certificates	to	
be	used	in	a	raffle	at	our	annual	Awards	Dinner.		No	donation	is	too	small	and	each	donation	is	greatly	
appreciated	and	vital	to	the	success	of	this	evening.		Every	donation	that	we	receive	will	be	prominently	
listed	in	our	printed	program	and	on	display	at	our	raffle	tables.	
	
We	would	like	to	thank	you	in	advance	for	your	support	of	our	youth	Ice	Hockey	club.	
	
Sincerely	yours,	
 
Massapequa Chiefs Ice Hockey Club 
	
Massapequa	Chiefs	Ice	Hockey	Club	


